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This month we held our fdll
book fair. Thank you to dl who
volunteered ond those who
came to shop for helping to
make it a success.

On Friday, October 2F" we held

1/2 - PTO Meeting @ 5:30
I/ - Veterans Day Program
1/23-1/25 - NO SCHOOL
12/7- PTO Meeting @ 530
4/28 - Wdk-o-thon
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to play!

the PTO/Title 1BINGO night.
Thank you to those that came

We are excited to
partner with Title 1 1o
host a family BINGO
night on Friday,
October 2" from
6:30-8:00. We lock
forward to seeing
your family there!

We would love to
hear your ideas aond
input! Please join us
for a monthly PTO
meeting.

Next month we wil be
discussing:

 Fundraising
Opportunities
»  Wak-o-thon

INTERESTED IN JOINING OR HAVE QUESTIONS.

_WAKANDA.E LEMENTARY.PTO@GMAILCOM

CONNECT WITH US ON FACEBOOK @ WAKANDA ELEMENTARY PTO



